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Good Morning Mr. Chairman and members of the House Agriculture 
Committee.  For the record, my name is Clancy Rangen.  I run cattle near 
McKenzie, ND along with my wife’s family. 

 
I urge you to vote in favor of HB 1487.  Changing the word ‘must’ to ‘may’ will 
truly make this a voluntary check off.  

 
Thank you for hearing my concerns.   

 


